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What Families And Businesses Need To Know About DACA Rescission 

The Kansas Bar Association presents an information session on the rescission of
The Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program. Tuesday,
September 12, 2017 at 2:00pm. KBA Vice President, Mira Mdivani will moderate
a panel of attorneys and experts on immigration law through a webinar.

This program is for our members, the public, the business community, and the
media. The link for attendee registration is: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5107779453039296515.

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5107779453039296515

